
International relations:

MALAYSIAN VISITOR MEETS
AUSTRALIAN

COUNTERPARTS
The Austrci I ion Federal Police, os our country's official “overseas arm" of low enforcement, enjoys close contacts 
with police forces from a large number of countries.

Often our personnel have the plea­
sure of hosting visits by overseas 
codegues. Recently ACT Division 
members had the opportunity to 
entertain a water police official 
from Malaysia who was visiting 
Australia to see his wife who is 
Third Secretary (Information) at 
the Malaysian High Commission in 
Canberra.

Acting Assistant Superintendent 
Basharudin Mydin, Commanding 
Officer, Marine Patrol Boat, Port 
Klang, and bis wife, Puan Hamidah 
Haji Ashari “did'' the sights of 
Canberra during the visit.

While in Canberra Asst. Supt. Bas­
harudin was able to observe the role 
of the Water Police and Diving 
Squad of the Australian Federal 
Police on Lake Burley Griffin.

TOP RIGHT: Aboard the VIP police 
launch on Lake Burley Griffin are 
(from left) Asst. Supt. Basharudin 
and Puan Hamidah with their host, 
Chief Inspector Alex Bunt.

RIGHT: Sergeant Alan Holland, 
Officer-in-Charge of the Water 
Police and Diving Squad, Canberra, 
explains to Asst. Supt. Basharudin 
the equipment used by his squad.
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